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Comments: I am writing in support of the Peabody West project, especially the proposed glades for backcountry

skiing.  Already there is a small zone for backcountry skiing, Bill Hill, nearby that was cut by Granite Backcountry

Alliance volunteers a few years ago and has since been maintained by GBA volunteers.  To locate another

backcountry skiing zone nearby to Bill Hill, will dramatically improve this area for outdoor winter human-powered

recreation.  Based on GBA's track record with the WMNF-Saco District, where two glades are located, Baldface

and Maple Villa, GBA should be involved in the cutting and maintenance of the Peabody West glades if this

project is approved.  


